
FRIENDS OF PRINCE GEORGE'S CHAPEL 

DAGSBORO, DELAWARE 

 

Built in 1755, Prince George's Chapel had its beginnings as an Anglican chapel-of-ease, serving 

the northern outlying area of Worcester Parish, Maryland.  During the reorganization of the 

Episcopal Church following the American Revolution, the chapel became an independent 

parish church in the diocese of Delaware.  Deeded to the State of Delaware in 1967, it was 

restored and reopened as a museum, administered by the State. 

 

The chapel's most striking feature is its graceful barrel-vaulted ceiling of natural, unadorned 

heart of pine planks.  The nave section remains as the original 18th century portion, while the 

east transept end with its great window and octagonal high pulpit has been reconstructed. 

 

The State of Delaware, the Town of Dagsboro and the Friends of Prince George's Chapel have 

a lease agreement; the Friends operate and administer the chapel. 

 

The chapel is available for a fee for special events, such as wedding and religious services, 

that are consistent with its historical character.  For more information or tours, please call 

302-732-6835.    

 

UPCOMING EVENTS TO SUPPORT PRINCE GEORGE'S CHAPEL 

EASTER SUNRISE SERVICE (at the chapel)  April 5, 2015   6:30 A.M. 

HYMN SING (at the chapel)  May 17, 2015     3:00 P.M. 

HOMEMADE ICE CREAM FESTIVAL & BAKE SALE (To be held at Bethel Center, 28311 Clayton 

Street)   Saturday, June 27, 2015   11:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

 

 



MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 

Annual Dues  - $10  per person 

                       $25 per family 

MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

 

 

Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

Number of Family Members ____________ 

Please make checks payable to:  Friends of Prince George's Chapel, P.O. Box 420, Dagsboro, 

Delaware    19939 


